
Pre-nursery 
Classroom Newsletter

December 2017

Classroom News

During the month of December we
will be learning All about Me
focusing on our body parts, simple
emotions and senses. We will be
also exploring our beloved Bahrain
and learn about Bahrain flag, flag’s
colors and Bahraini dress. We will
learn to recognize and use daily
vocabulary incorporating songs, art
and developing fine and gross
motor skills.

We are so excited to be going on
our first Field trip on Monday the
4th of December.

Have a great winter vacation.

Twinkle Little Stars
Classroom activities



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

Reminders

♪ Head, shoulders, knees and toes.

♪ Elephants have wrinkles.

♪ One little finger.

Please note that due to allergies within 
the classroom I am asking that you do not 
send  NUTS of any kind, including 
PEANUT BUTTER or any kind of 
BERRIES.  Thankyou for your cooperation 
in this matter.  

Send water to school with your child 
daily.

Please label all your child’s belongings.

I would like to ask you to cut your 
child’s fingernails regularly for the 
safety of your child and others.
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